
Stephen, 
     Thanks for taking time out of your day to indulge me last week while I was on the fence between the Tru amp 
and the Draconia.  It was very helpful, and you have earned a customer for life.  As a matter of fact, the following 
day my friend Shawn here in San Diego called me and asked me for my recommendation on building a new 
system for his car.  I design home theaters for a living, and although I am not quite as knowledgeable in car 
audio, I get calls like this all the time asking for my advice on these types of purchases.  Anyway, I was happy to 
whole heartedly recommend the Draconia amplifier and proceeded to tell him that he would be foolish to accept 
anything else in that price range. You should have received his order today. I did thank you.  
  
Your outstanding level of service reflects the same level of quality found in your products, and I will continue to 
show my appreciation by sending you more business.  Hopefully you will also be receiving my order by the end of 
the month when funds allow.  Just goes to show how a little time and customer service goes a long way.  Best 
wishes 
  
Alex Guevara 
San Diego, CA 

 

 
  

 

 

 


